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Road Patrol Division Statistics 
Total Incidents 1,492 

Violation Arrests 6 

Misdemeanor Arrests 46 

Felony Arrests 4 

Active Warrant Arrests 9 

DWI Arrests 9 

Felony DWI Arrests 1 

Civil Division Statistics 
Total Revenue Received $62,102 

Revenue Remitted to TC Treasurer $8,908 

Civil Actions Docketed 151 

Civil Papers Requiring Service 200 

Civil Papers Exempt from Fees 85 

Civil Paper Service Attempts 86 

Successful Civil Paper Service 168 

Corrections Division Statistics 
Total Intakes 61 

Held for Felony Offenses 27 

Held for Misdemeanor Offenses 30 

Total Releases 66 

Transports to State Prison 1 

Transports to Rehab 4 

Total Transports (Courts, Medical, etc.) 59 

Inmate Board-out Days 116 

Board-out Classification (High/Low) 1/3 

Board Out Costs (exc. Mental Health) $0 

Disciplinary Incidents 6 

Bail Money Processed $17,150 

STATISTICS 
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CORRECTIONS DIVISION 
POPULATION 
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CORRECTIONS DIVISION 
POPULATION 

TRAINING 

 

• February 5th – 9th, 2024: NYS Snowmobile School (NYSSLEDS). NYS Parks, 
Recreation and Historic Preservation. 2 attendees 

• February 6th – 8th, 2024: DHS Threat Evaluation and Reporting Courses. NYS 
Homeland Security and Emergency Services. 2 attendees 
 

• February 12th, 2024: Unmanned Aircraft Test (UAS). U.S. Department of  
Transportation Federation Aviation Administration. 1 attendee 
 

• February 26th – May 3rd, 2024: Basic Corrections Academy. DCJS. 2 attendees 
 

• February 26th – March 1st, 2024: Basic Investigative Photography Course. STLEA. 
1 attendee 
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ACTIVITIES 

• February 9th, 2024:  In our continuing commitment to transparency, we are happy 
to announce that we have completed another dashboard in the Tompkins County 
Sheriff's Office Transparency Hub. In addition to the C.A.R.E. Team dashboard that 
was released on 01/26/24, we have now finished our Defensive Action (Use of Force) 
dashboard.  
 
This dashboard provides data in relation to contacts with the community that result in 
either a "show of force" or an actual "use of force". Although force is utilized by TCSO 
members in very low numbers compared to the number of community interactions and 
arrests we are involved in, we feel it is important to share with our community how 
force is utilized and in what manner.  
 
In 2023, deputies had 17,796 total interactions with the public, during which the show 
of force/use of force was only utilized during (point) .37% of them. Actual force was 
only utilized during (point) .23% of the interactions. This equates to only 41 use of force 
incidences of varying degrees in 2023, most of which occurred while attempting to 
make an arrest. This is attributed to the quality of the work our deputies perform, a 
high-level of de-escalation training and skills, and the positive relationship & 
reputation our members have with the public they serve.  
 
Sheriff Osborne stated, "I am proud of the caring attitude our members exhibit during 
even the most trying of involvements, most of which result in successful de-escalation 
and a peaceful resolution. When a defensive action becomes necessary based on a 
perpetrator's actions, I am confident that it is performed fairly and with the minimum 
amount of force required." 
 
The dashboard provides information related to the demographics of those involved, the 
municipality, type of incident, and level of force used among other metrics. For easy 
reference, our policy's related to use of force are included alongside the dashboard.  
 
2024 data related to Defensive Action Reports will be published in this dashboard soon 
and will be updated monthly from that point forward. Our Office will continue to 
release additional hubs throughout 2024 as they are completed.  
 
The Sheriff's Office would like to again thank the Tompkins County Information 
Technology Services Department for their continued partnership in making this project 
possible. 
 
https://tompkins-county-sheriffs-office-
tompkinscounty.hub.arcgis.com/?fbclid=IwAR1mzzUXoJt_CvnXdgWHPThirV5tC9Ffz
WAB9sLe8OcqL6T0QGEgO1EgQkc 
 

https://tompkins-county-sheriffs-office-tompkinscounty.hub.arcgis.com/?fbclid=IwAR1mzzUXoJt_CvnXdgWHPThirV5tC9FfzWAB9sLe8OcqL6T0QGEgO1EgQkc
https://tompkins-county-sheriffs-office-tompkinscounty.hub.arcgis.com/?fbclid=IwAR1mzzUXoJt_CvnXdgWHPThirV5tC9FfzWAB9sLe8OcqL6T0QGEgO1EgQkc
https://tompkins-county-sheriffs-office-tompkinscounty.hub.arcgis.com/?fbclid=IwAR1mzzUXoJt_CvnXdgWHPThirV5tC9FfzWAB9sLe8OcqL6T0QGEgO1EgQkc
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• February 11th, 2024: Sheriff Osborne and Undersheriff Olin attended the Annual 
Installation and Awards Banquet for the Neptune Hose Co #1 Dryden Inc. Dryden 
Ambulance Inc.  
 

ACTIVITIES CONTINUED 

• February 10th – 11th, 2024:   In a combined effort to bring awareness to the dangers 
of impaired driving, prevent injuries and save lives the Sheriff’s Office and other local 
law enforcement agencies across participated in special engagement efforts during 
SuperBowl weekend.  

• February 6th – 8th, 2024: The Sheriff’s Office hosted the Department of Homeland 
Security and Emergency Services Domestic Terrorism Prevention Unit. The DPTU unit 
provided two courses from the DHS National Threat Reporting and Evaluation Office to 
relevant stakeholder in the Tompkins County. The courses consisted of the 3-Day 
Threat Evaluation and Reporting Course and the 1-Day Basic Threat Evaluation and 
Reporting Course. Over 30 individuals attended from a variety of professions. Members 
of the C.A.R.E. team attended from the Sheriff’s Office.    
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• February 13th, 2024: The Sheriff’s Office had the opportunity to get a visit from the 
Newfield Cub Scout Pack 34 Public. Sergeant Federation and Deputy Terwilliger gave them 
a tour of the Public Safety Building and explained some of the activities a Deputy Sheriff 
does on a daily basis. They also were able to explore our patrol vehicle.  

ACTIVITIES CONTINUED 


